
 

Recall Matt Garner 2.0! 

Matt Garner’s election campaign was the most expensive in Yucaipa's history, 
amassing over $35,000, significantly outspending all other candidates. His No 
on Recall campaign has collected donations amounting to over $15,000 thus 
far. Alarmingly, three-quarters of his funding comes from out-of-town 
developers, casting doubts about his motivations and qualifications. 

 

Why must he be recalled? 

● Broken Promises: Garner pledged to protect the rural character of the North-

Bench, opposing high-density developments. Once elected, he supported 

every high-density project proposed to the City Council, including those in the 

North-Bench. 

● No Allegiance to His District: Garner has consistently ignored the wishes of 

his constituents throughout his tenure. He has refused repeated invitations to 

meet with his constituents to discuss concerns. He stated, “I decline to walk 

into an ambush” and demanded an apology for being “viciously attacked over 

the past year and a half. ”Every other city leader has willingly met with 

citizens. 

● Unfit to be a Community Leader: He admits to voting according to the 

directions of Bobby Duncan and Justin Beaver, two controversial council 

members. His appointments and decisions consistently favor developers, 

indicating a greater interest in personal and financial gains rather than the 

welfare of Yucaipa and its residents. 

● Indifferent to mobile home residents: He voted to disband the rent control 

board for mobile home parks, disregarding a large group of his constituents. 

● Deception: He presented himself as both a Democrat and a Republican, 

depending on the audience of his campaign materials. 

 

These are just a few of the many reasons Matt Garner no longer deserves the 

trust of Yucaipa’s citizens. If you live in District 1, vote to recall Matt Garner!  


